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Happy Birthday
​Father O'Donohue!

Our fearless leader is celebrating his birthday today, so if you see him, please send him well-
wishes. We are so very blessed to have him at the helm of our school and parish - we could not
find a bigger supporter of Catholic education!

As we round into the final marking period of the school year, in true Holy Spirit fashion, the
number of events begins to heat up! Be sure to watch the newsletter for information and
opportunities for our community to come together in fellowship.

Tomorrow, Friday, March 18th is our celebration of St. Joseph as a model for all of the fathers
in our community. Please see the information below and we look forward to seeing everyone at
the 9:00 am Mass.

Next week includes Crazy Sock Day (Monday), Spring Pictures (see information below/order
forms went home prior), and the Diocesan Vocations Mass for the 8th graders. This Mass
brings together all of the 8th graders from across all of the schools; it is celebrated by Bishop
Burbidge and includes talks for these young people as they near the end of their elementary
school careers and the start of the next phase of life for them. This is such a wonderful event -
please pray for them!

Our school's 7th & 8th grade Science Fair is Thursday, March 31st. If you are interested in
volunteering as a judge, take a look at the information in the PTO section below.

https:


Spring Uniforms begin on Monday, April 4th.

The PTO Talent Showcase is right around the corner - Saturday, April 9th. Information is below
for purchasing tickets to attend. Is has always been a very well attended event and we are
excited to have it fully back this year.

The 8th grade students will present living Stations of the Cross on the morning of Holy
Thursday at 9:00 am. All are welcome.

Holy Thursday, April 14th is an early dismissal day for everyone (no Extended Day) and Good
Friday is a no school day. We will be off from school for the Easter break the week of April 18th.

The PTO is planning a terrific evening out for just our parents on Saturday, April 30th. See the
information below on the "Spring Fling".

And that takes us through April just with the extra events - never mind all of the "usual"
activities that take place during the school days.

We continue our Lenten service project benefiting Divine Mercy Care. Currently just under
$400.00 has been raised. Please consider making this project a part of your almsgiving this
Lent.

Be sure to take a look at the 5K Spirit Run information and consider becoming a Sponsor. If
you are ready to sign up to run/walk to support our Resource Department, the link is there and
ready to go!

Holy Spirit will be participating in the Diocesan-wide CYO Volleyball and Track &
Field this spring season. The season is not possible without coaches! Please
consider volunteering your time & talent this season. Register HERE. 

IMPORTANT: New Code of Conduct policy for all cleared volunteers

An email was sent last week by Mrs. Stich to all cleared volunteers with an attachment of the
new code of conduct for the diocese. Please make sure you read and hit submit. If you don't
get confirmation of submission please print, sign, and scan to Mrs.
Stich (astich@holyspiritflames.org). If you have any questions please reach out to Mrs. Stich.

Diocesan Code of
Conduct

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

https://holyspiritchurch.us/category/sports/
mailto:astich@holyspiritflames.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/16076d42-5690-4e21-aecb-c8cb7eb6f3fe.pdf




Spring Picture Day
March 24, 2022

Wear your BEST DRESS for Spring pictures.
This is not a traditional dress down day. Students are asked to wear their best dress for these

pictures.

No shorts, leggings, tank tops, spaghetti strap dresses or tops, open-toe or open back shoes.



5K Spirit Run
benefiting the Holy Spirit School

Resource Department
Saturday, May 21, 2022



READY TO SIGN
UP?

SPONSOR INFORMATION

Have you ordered your yearbook yet?

Order deadline is April 15, 2022

https://runsignup.com/Race/VA/Springfield/flamesspiritrun
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/a21574b6-7ff2-460e-80d1-17398ed89fdd.pdf


Hello, Holy Spirit Families!

Please consider serving the school and children on the PTO! It’s a great opportunity to help the
kids and school, while also earning your hours!
 
Features:

PTO Board: Please continue to think about serving the school as a member of the PTO! If you
are interested please sign up at PTO Executive Board Nominations 2022/2023 (google.com) or
contact the PTO President at ptopresident@holyspiritflames.org.

Volunteer Coordinator Contact: If you see an event that you are interested in participating,
please send inquires to Mary Sonnen -PTOvpmembership@holyspiritflames.org to connect
with the appropriate Committee Chairperson.

2022 Talent Showcase Dinner & Dance: Tickets are now on sale for the dinner and show.
Please see the attached flyer and reserve your spot early. Space is limited and tickets sell out
fast. Any questions, please contact Joe Terpenning via jterpenning@infinitetech.org
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeueqU1hVIa5OEOrXKqLB__2THdIyHxTklsL44gJfmQKNnqXw/viewform
mailto:ptopresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOvpmembership@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:jterpenning@infinitetech.org


2022 Annual Talent Showcase & Dance: Now accepting submissions. Please review the flyer
below and submit your piece to Ms. Liss by April 4.

Mabel's Labels Fundraiser: It's a great time to make sure your children's belongings aren't
nameless and living in the lost and found! Order some new name labels through
the MabelsLabels.com fundraiser. Holy Spirit School will receive 20% of each order, and the
lost and found will thank you! See attached flyer for details.

Important upcoming dates to remember:
·        Several Dates                 – Connect1.io Training Session (see information below and sign
up for training period at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050b4badab2da1f94-connect1io)
·        March 26                        – Spring Fundraiser 12:00-3:00 PM
·        March 31                        – Science Fair
·        April 9                            – Talent Show
·        April 24                          – Out of the Bubble Bakery Fundraiser
·        April 30                          – Spring Fling
·        May 1 – May 7               – Teachers Appreciation Week
·        May 14                           – Field Day
 
Ongoing Fundraisers:
 
Mabels Labels: https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/
 
Amazon Smile: https://smile.amazon.com/gp/chpf/homepage?orig=%2F; look for
Holy Spirit Catholic Church (Questions: kosborne1023@yahoo.com)
 
BoxTops: Download App, scan your receipt; Referral code: A7RD91XB 
 
Amplifying Information:

Talent Show Auditions  The Talent Show will be on April 9, 2022, and the PTO is looking for
singers, actors, jugglers, magicians, musicians, comedians, dancers, and clowns - to name a
few. Please see attached sign-up form due on February 16th. If you have questions, or are
interested in helping with the show, please contact Joe Terpenning
at jterpenning@infinitetech.org.

Science Fair Judges are needed to interview students and score projects. Judging will take
place from 12:00 to 3:00 pm on Thursday, March 31st in the gym. A catered lunch will be
served. If you would like to help, please contact Laura Laclede
at SCIENCEFAIR@HOLYSPIRITFLAMES.ORG

Connect1.io This application is going to make our lives easier and bring our community closer
together. Please review the dates/times available below for training and download the
application for use. We are testing the application this year for Field Day Signup. To sign up
please go to: https://app.connect1.io/

Click on: The "Sign Up (School Code)" button
Then enter your email address, and the school code: L41VP6
Then follow the prompts to set up your account.

This application can be accessed on your computer, as well as you Android and Apple devices.
Each adult (Parents, Guardians, Grandparents, etc.) volunteer will need to sign up in
Connect1.io. This application is also used to verify Virtus certification and automatically capture
your volunteer hours. If you have any questions, please email:
PTOPresident@HolySpiritFlames.org

Talent Showcase!!!

See the links below in the Family Folder section for sign ups to
volunteer

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050b4badab2da1f94-connect1io
https://mabelslabels.com/en_US/fundraising/support/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001a9yniIW8NFEmArtxLYOFKie98_L5Sh_m-Ixj9AfyvHM2HRmf79AeWy_LXTxQZbFZvA9KnE_CrXldfnJA5ra9FxYkeTBlQmJ9YRuRuten9scI-3dRCjbzJQRKf-UOxg9k5wAdP_AX571ABFTlErgoqkFcWhw26EhP_vupNjpFdHiMbXq48r_f2mCEU9JgzIG_&c=OkfnLpWnCX1XlK0dXDadKzOFFTtYxQNN0gc5OMsIgQc6NJOZWno28g==&ch=6fQdOF5lHGPCq1M8S5gZuOMHvcuTKm1_SVzUPsHQlQT-jr2ODFzfpg==
mailto:kosborne1023@yahoo.com
mailto:jterpenning@infinitetech.org
mailto:SCIENCEFAIR@HOLYSPIRITFLAMES.ORG
https://app.connect1.io/
mailto:PTOPresident@HolySpiritFlames.org








PTO Board 2021/2022

President - Tom Fields - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Heather Howard - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Danielle Hetzler - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Lee Conroy - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteer Coordinator - Mary Sonnen - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
Fundraising Coordinator - Carolyn Rutherford - PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org

Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoorindator@holyspiritflames.org



Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in order to
perform recess duty and to volunteer in activities where students are present.

COVID-19 Dashboard Information
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention - COVID-19 Community Level:  Low
Last updated 3/10/2022

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html

Holy Spirit School - Total new COVID positive cases while on campus during the infectious
period (student and/or faculty/staff): 0
Time period: March 11 - March 17, 2022

Think about a Daily Health Observation before sending your
child to school

Symptoms of COVID-19 may appear 2-14 days after exposure to the virus. People with these
symptoms may have COVID-19:

Fever (100.0F) or chills
Cough
Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
Fatigue
Muscle or body aches
Headache
New loss of taste or smell
Sore throat
Congestion or runny nose
Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea

If your child has experienced any of these symptoms in the last 24 hours, please keep your
child home, contact your physician, and let us know (attendance@holyspiritflames.org).

If someone in your household has tested positive for or is exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19,
keep your child home and let us know (attendance@holyspiritflames.org).

If someone in your household is currently being tested for COVID-19, please keep everyone
home until the test results are received.

Parish Happenings!

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html




Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "March 17, 2022" on the website. For
your convenience, some flyers are repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. PTO Talent Showcase Volunteer flyer
2. PTO Talent Showcase Ticket Reservation flyer
3. PTO Talent Showcase Art Show flyer
4. PTO Connect One App flyer
5. Mabels Labels fundraiser flyer
6. PTO Adult Spring Fling flyer
7. Yearbook Order Form flyer
8. Spring Picture flyer
9. Father's Day Mass flyer

10. Crazy Sock Day flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. Car Raffle - flyer
2. Eucharistic Adoration flyer
3. Mulch Sale - flyer
4. Bible in a Year flyer
5. BINGO flyer

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/march-10-2022/


Community Flyers:


